
 

 

 

 

THE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE COLLEGE OF THE FLORIDA KEYS 

REAFFIRMING THE COLLEGE’S SUPPORT OF ITS FLORIDA  

POSTSECONDARY COMPRENHENSIVE TRANSITION PROGRAM 

 

 

 
The College of the Florida Keys (the “College”) inclusive postsecondary education program, Project  

 

ACCESS (Accessing Community College Educational experiences, Social experiences and Skills for  

 

Careers) has served students with Intellectual Disabilities since 2013. The College received approval as a  

 

Florida Postsecondary Comprehensive Transition Program (FPCTP) in 2017 and received renewal  

 

approval in 2020. The College is re-applying for program renewal again in 2025. With the support of the  

 

Florida Center for Students with Unique Abilities grant, the program has improved outcomes and  

 

expanded opportunities for students.  

 

Project ACCESS and the College’s designation as a FPCTP directly align with the mission, vision, and  

 

values of the College. As such, the District Board of Trustees of The College of the Florida Keys reaffirms  

 

its continuing commitment to the program.  

 

 

 

Signed by: 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Madok, Chair 

The College of the Florida Keys District Board of Trustees  


